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Unipol Gruppo Finanziario presents  
its 2008 Social Report in Bolzano 

 
 
 

5pm, Tuesday 23 June 2009 
Mercantile Palace Conference Room 

Via Argentieri  
 

 
 
On the occasion of the presentation of Unipol Gruppo Finanziario's 2008 Social 
Report a public debate has been organised in Bolzano on Tuesday 23 June with 
UGF’s Non-Life Business Deputy General Manager, Federico Corradini, the 
Chancellor of the University, Prof. Walter Lorenz, the Assessor for Finance of 
the Autonomous Province of Bolzano, Barbara Repetto and the Chairman of 
OASIS social cooperative, Gianmarco Lovera. The debate will be chaired by 
Pietro Marangoni, Senior Economist at daily newspaper Alto Adige. The 
meeting will open with a welcome from Toni Serafini, Chair of Unipol’s Regional 
Council for Alto Adige/Südtirol. 
 
Unipol Gruppo Finanziario will present its strategies, initiatives and the results of 
its work in the field of Corporate Social Responsibility to its stakeholders and the 
entire community and at the same time will ask for suggestions for further 
improvements. 
 
Bolzano, 19 June 2009 
 
 
We should be most grateful if you could publish this. 
 
 

www.unipolgf.it  
 
For further information: Fabio Bego 335.5693072 
 


